
Subject: RE: Compliance
From: ScoƩ Hardin <ScoƩ.Hardin@dfa.arkansas.gov>
Date: 3/2/2021, 11:24 AM
To: ScoƩ Gray <scoƩ@graymediacorp.com>

ScoƩ,
No, we don’t have a report from last week. ABC suspended all compliance checks immediately following the
Governor’s announcement regarding the direcƟves.
If you have quesƟons or need addiƟonal info please let me know how I can help. I appreciate it.
ScoƩ

From: ScoƩ Gray <scoƩ@graymediacorp.com>
Sent: Monday, March 1, 2021 2:40 PM
To: ScoƩ Hardin <ScoƩ.Hardin@dfa.arkansas.gov>
Subject: Re: Compliance

This message originated outside DFA. Please use proper judgment and cauƟon when opening aƩachments,
clicking links, or responding to this email.

Is there a report for last week?

On 2/23/2021 3:23 PM, ScoƩ Hardin wrote:

ScoƩ,
Thanks for checking. Due to the inclement weather agents did not conduct compliance checks last week.
I will be sure you receive the report this coming Monday. Let me know how I can help.
ScoƩ

From: ScoƩ Gray <scoƩ@graymediacorp.com>
Sent: Monday, February 22, 2021 8:18 PM
To: ScoƩ Hardin <ScoƩ.Hardin@dfa.arkansas.gov>
Subject: Re: Compliance

This message originated outside DFA. Please use proper judgment and cauƟon when opening
aƩachments, clicking links, or responding to this email.

Was there any acƟvity last week?

Thanks,

ScoƩ
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On 2/17/2021 9:39 AM, ScoƩ Hardin wrote:

ScoƩ,
AƩached please find the Compliance report for last week. Thanks for the reminder as I
need to distribute it to our full list today. 
ScoƩ 

Get Outlook for iOS
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